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Washburn Tower

Bret De Young <bret_deyoung@nps.gov> Thu, Jul 25, 2013 at 5:45 PM

To: Matt Butler <Matt.Butler@verizonwireless.com>

Matt,

I have been working with the Regional solicitor'a office and the Land
Resource office on the draft language For the Verizon/NPS Washbum
Tower. They feel that a handover to NPS while Verizon still collects a
late comers fee, is too complicated legally.

I have a ROW permit coming from Glacier NP. They recently completed a
similar agreement at St. Mary's that might work for us. CenturyLink

owns the tower and leases space with terms and conditions agreed upon
by both.

My #1 concem right now, your CDMA signal does not provide senice in
the Canyon deweloped area. This is a major problem for NPS staff and
Misitors and | hear about it daily. The VZW ROW permit expired on that
site in February 13. Solomon said he would lock in to the FFC license
issue, but has not retumed my calls. Working with Kevin Howell on the
permit issue. No reason for us to negotiate a new permit without any
usable VZW cowerage in the area.

Thanks for checking in,
Bret

Bret De Young

Branch Chief Telecommunications
Yellowstone National Park, WY
O (307) 344-2070

C (406) 581-2617

Butler, Matt <Matt.Butler@verizonwireless.com> Thu, Jul 25, 2013 at 5:53 PM

To: Bret De Young <bret_deyoung@nps.gov>

I have escalated this to see if we can do a small cell solution on one or some of the buildings at Canyon. |
should hear back soon.

MB

Matt Butler

Real Estate & Regulatory Manager - Mountain Region
Verizon Wireless

3131 S. Vaughn Way #550

Aurora, CO 80014

0: (303) 873-2671

F: (303) 873-2684
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